
 
From: LGOIMA Requests <lgoima@cdc.govt.nz>  
Sent: Monday, August 26, 2024 11:54 AM 
To:
Subject: Response: LGOIMA request 2024-35: Code of Conduct complaints 
 
Kia ora
 
LGOIMA Request: 2024-36 – correction to your request number is 2024-35 
 
Thank you for your email request of Friday 9 August 2024 for the following information:  
 

“…I would like to please request the following, broken down by the past two financial 
years (2022/23 and 2023/24): 

 The total number of Code of Conduct complaints received regarding elected 
members in each of the past two financial years 

 The number of Code of Conduct complaints which were upheld in each of those 
financial years 

 The total cost of investigating and resolving Code of Conduct complaints in each 
of those two financial years …” 

Your request has been considered under the Local Government Official Information and 
Meeting Act 1987 (the Act). 
 
In response to your above request, we are refusing your request under section 17(e) of the Act 
as the information requested does not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate it, cannot 
be found. 
 
Please note, the Council proactively publishes LGOIMA responses on our website. As such, we 
may publish this response on our website after five working days. Your name and contact 
details will be removed. 
 
Thank you again for your email.  You have the right to ask an Ombudsman to review this 
decision. You can do this by writing to info@ombudsman.parliament.nz or Office of the 
Ombudsman, PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143. 
 
Ngā mihi, 
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